Robson Ranch Tennis Club hosted IOTC for an interclub tennis social on Saturday, February 25. Despite
the cloudy, cold weather, this first-time meeting of the two clubs ended up being a morning of great
tennis followed by a delicious lunch provided by the hosts. Robson Ranch looks forward to being our

guest’s next season.




